
 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters,  

 

The Holiday season, a time for giving, is upon us once again.  

In keeping with our tradition of helping those less fortunate, we are asking for your help as we 

kick off the 2023 Local 177 Toy Drive.  

As in the past we are seeking NEW toys and ask that you DO NOT WRAP THEM. 

Collection boxes will be available for donations at the 177 General Membership Meeting on 

November 5th, 2023 at the Knights of Columbus, Union, NJ. Drop boxes will then be placed in 

your facility for the collection of toys and a  

FINAL PICKUP will be done on DECEMBER 15th, 2023 

As always, all toys will be picked up and donated to various organizations helping families 

right here in the New Jersey/New York area.  

Because of the incredible generosity of Local 177 members and their families, last year’s Toy 

Drive was the most successful in Toy Drive History, providing thousands of toys to families 

in need during the pandemic.  

Please join with us as we look forward to making this year’s Drive an even larger success than 

last year.  

Fraternally, 

The Executive Board 

 

 

 

  


